

ENCHANTED CARE LEARNING CENTER

DUBLIN NEWS

April 2019

Enchanted
Care
Learning
Center

4370 Dale Drive Dublin, OH 43017 614-798-1403

> April Horn Principal

april.horn
@nlcinc.com

Courtney Allton Assistant Principal

courtney.allton @nlcinc.com

Upcoming Important Dates

April 8-12 - National Week of the Young Child April 22 - Earth Day Celebrations April 25-26 - Picture Day

Parent Survey Gift Card Drawing

And the winner is...Amy Blake from our Toddler 1 room! Thank you again to all who participated in our Parent Survey.

The class with the highest percentage of survey completion is...the **Infant room!** Way to go Ms. Joelle and Ms. Brittany! You each win a \$25 gift card for encouraging your families to take their survey!

Week of the Young Child-April 8th-12th

This year for NAEYC's Week of the Young Child, we will be asking families to write a wish for their child (ren) on a piece of origami paper. Once all of the wishes are collected, they will be folded and become part of a permanent display in the foyer!

Earth Day

To celebrate Earth Day this year, we will be making recycled bird feeders to hang around our school building and to hand out to nearby businesses in the community.

Keep an eye out for a collection bin in the lobby for empty milk jugs, orange juice containers and pop bottles.



ENCHANTED CARE LEARNING CENTER

DUBLIN NEWS

April 2019

Enchanted Care Learning Center **Important Tax Statement Information**

All 2018 tax statements are available on our parent portal ALMA. You can access this portal through our website or at https://nlci511.getalma.com

4370 Dale Drive Thursday, A Dublin, OH Infants, Tod

43017 614-798-1403

> April Horn Principal

april.horn
@nlcinc.com

Picture Day

Thursday, April 25th

Infants, Toddler 2, Intermediate and siblings

Friday, April 26th

Taddler 1, Basing or Brook, aleas mistures

Toddler 1, Beginner, Pre-K, class pictures

Change of Clothes

Take a peek in your child's cubby to check on his/her change of clothes. Please make sure the extra clothing is the proper size and is weather appropriate for the season.

Checking In/Out

Courtney Allton
Assistant
Principal

courtney.allton
@nlcinc.com



Please check your child in and out each day at the iPad in the lobby. Children should be checked in and out when they are with you, so before dropping off and after picking up. Please stop by

the office if you need assistance or to set up your PIN number.